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Correction to: Drug Saf
DOI 10.1007/s40264-017-0593-3

The following disclaimer was missing from the article:
The authors is indebted to the national centres who make
up the WHO PIDM and contribute reports to VigiBase.
However, the opinions and conclusions are not necessarily
those of the various centres or of the WHO.
The original article has been corrected.

The online version of the original article can be found under
doi:10.1007/s40264-017-0593-3.
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